
COMMITMENT TO SUSTAINABILITY
NAH was among the first to voluntarily sign onto the HHS Health Care 
Sector Climate Pledge (July 2022); committing to reduce organizational 
emissions by 50% by 2030, and achieve net-zero by 2050. The new 
hospital and ambulatory care center are significant components in 
NAH’s commitment to achieving these goals. The improved operational 
efficiencies of the new hospital are projected to reduce helicopter-
based deferrals in half, eliminating over 1,300 metric tons of CO2 per 
year. Through this project, NAH will expedite solar panel construction 
— installing them on top of the parking garage within 18 months of 
completion. Significant design efforts will result in the reduction of water 
consumption by at least 22 million gallons per year. All buildings will 
meet at least EnergyStar 75, and be nearly twice as efficient as the 
existing facility. The new facility will operate using 45% less energy 
than is required to operate the current FMC campus. Natural gas 
consumption will be reduced by 78%. The new ambulatory care 
center will be 100% electric. Nearly 4 million pounds of steel has been 
pulled out of the building design, eliminating over 4,000 metric tons of 
CO2 emissions. Only 40% of the site is being developed, with more than 
30% of the site remaining as undisturbed forest.




